
PRETTY IN PINK! 
Montour - Steven and Deneen 
(nee Longboat) are pleased to 
announce the safe arrival of their 
firstborn, a beau.tiful daughter, 
Shelby Sharon Ann (7lbs, 7oz) on 
Saturday, April 11, 1992 at 8:02 
a.m. at Brantford General 
Hospital. The third grandchild for 
Lillian Montour and the late Cecil 
Montour of Ohsweken and the 
fourth grandchild for V. Janice 
Longboat of Ohsweken and Jerry 
Longboat of Farmington Hills, 
Michigan . Many aunts, uncles, 
cousins, and friends anxiously 
awaiting her arrival home. 
Special thanks to Dr. Jim Shaver, 
Nurse Jean Riddle and the nurses 
of S.P.3. A great big thanks to 
Daddy for helping to bring me 
into this world. 


